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October 1, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Jerald Schnabel 
Castle Aggregate 
549 E Cucharras Street 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

 
Re: Grisenti Farms Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2001-005;  
 Technical Revision (TR-4) Surety Increase Due  
 
Dear Mr. Schnabel: 

On September 4, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved Technical Revision application 
No. 4 (TR-04) and requested an additional financial warranty of $12,400.  We received a response letter dated 
September 5, 2019 from RPM, Inc on September 10th indicating the earthwork for TR-04 had been completed 
and pursuant to my September 5, 2019 telephone conversation with Bruce Humphries of RPM, Inc., the revised 
surety increase should be $300, accounting for the completed earthwork.  The RPM, Inc. letter stated DRMS 
would be provided with a cashier’s check for $300.  We have not seen the check to date.  Please provide the 
required $300 increase to the existing financial warranty within 30 days (October 31, 2019).  

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x8169. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
ec: Gabriel Benvenuti, DRMS 

DRMS file 
 Bruce Humphries, RPM 
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